
Pre-Birkie Update
 

1.  We have sadly made the decision to cancel this years race. 

2.  The normal course is not skiable and we finally believe the

forecast that snow will not be coming in the coming weeks.  The

man made snow loop at Birkie start area is not an option and most

likely will not be skiable even if it was available to us. 

3.  Bad news: no sweatshirts.  Our supplier was able to cancel our

order before print.  We are aware we had planned to send out

sweatshirts, but after being able to cancel our order which we

didn't think was possible, we decided that was the best option for

our club.

4.  Good news: because we were able to cancel the sweatshirt

order we will be able to push all registrations to next years race

(February 8th).  In the coming months you will get a confirmation

 
 
 

 

 

https://u20320851.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=O8K-2BLLBxXg2VbRLnOPm3H5vpB2pV8wWvsF0QkV2MItb1itLOV9NMCv8T7ihqujPFz4EcSniItRbGuRw8mBO6sEiMLTScG4KTbMh-2F9HtCKcd0hkg9VQMfuRyLSWB-2BPTae3zrNmhf8GydefUqMEevzrwJ4hMxNTByLboEuCp24ybh9ZodYADrV-2Ba31xCT86DxSzobu_7NVWMfPu9i2eaSi8pAWAhAEDAqoHRmsx8y8Vg7gEsYn9gzpIATdJHY8glgxaVoTyIoJm2gGlAo8vnlaCfDyepbWEWo4u8VQe9eKegFe3VeezIjfqL-2F-2BiYPRPhalvNeoLF2ZdGYWOlNhOmt1NaYcf6FwGLMekeCJHW3LtFcOhI4AlUtSdYS82slfOQyDJOzwYVjpqQIbXJdMEqrKY-2FBI5fV-2FjSZ79FZ5R71-2FAyryv-2FQE-3D


email that your registration has been moved to the 2025 race.

5.  On behalf of the Hayward Lions Club, thank you to all those who

registered this year, this was not an easy decision to cancel but

unfortunately we do not have any viable options to have the event. 

We look forward to a great event next year!
 


